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	Minutes 

Distington Big Local Annual General Meeting

Friday 2nd November 2018 at 6pm in Distington Community Centre


Present : 40 approximately (not all signed in)
Apologies : Carl Cooper, Josephine Greggain, Margaret Hilldrop
1. Welcome
Rhoda Robinson (Chair) welcomed everyone to the meeting and thanked those who had been involved in Distington Big Local over the past year.

2. Minutes of Previous AGM
These were passed as a true record.

3. Community Group Presentations
 The FareShare Project’s Volunteers and the Distington Club for Young People’s Youth worker Christine Pattinson spoke about how Distington Big Local has supported their projects throughout the year; thanking Distington Big Local and explaining how the money given has been used.
4. Annual Report, Ingrid Morris, Project Manager

Ingrid gave a presentation on the work carried out by Distington Big Local in the past year and proposed future projects. This was also presented in the form of an annual report (copies available).
5. Treasurer’s Report 
The Treasurer gave an update of spend over the last year.  This included talking through the account to 31 March 2018.

6. Sue Hunter – Local Trust Event London
Sue gave a presentation of the Shared Learning Event in London which herself and two other Board members (Christine and Karen) attended in June. She also explained what it is like to be a Board member of Distington Big Local and encouraged resident to join the Board.
7. Bill Halsall – Housing Scheme
Bill gave feedback on the Land Plan Event held in September. He brought along the model from the event in September for residents to have another look at.
8. Matt Leach, Chief Executive Local Trust

Matt gave a presentation about Local Trust; talking about other Big Local areas across the country and how they are spending their money.
9. Election of New Board Members
After last years election of all Board members becoming Company Directors; this year (and each year after) 1/3 of members must stand down, then re-stand for election if they wish. This year Carl Cooper, Christine Pattinson, Sue Hunter and Josephine Greggain all stood down. Carl and Christine did not wish to re-stand for election this year. Sue and Josephine both wished to re-stand for election alongside local resident Margaret Hilldrop. Margaret sent her apologies for the meeting, however asked if Ingrid would put her name forward on her behalf. All three residents were unanimously voted in as Distington Big Local Board Members. Another resident (Mark Askew) said that he was thinking about joining the Board but would get back to either Vic or Ingrid in the next week to confirm his decision. During the refreshments another resident (Jenna Murray) asked for a nomination form and said that she will also let Vic or Ingrid know of her decision in the next week.
The meeting concluded with refreshments. 
